
QEP Informal Meeting Notes – April 1, 2011

In attendance:  Scott VanSelow, Judy VanGaalen, Rebecca Gubitti, Eileen DeLuca, Fred 

Morgan, Kathy Clark, Tom Rath, Myra Walters, Kevin Shriner, Christy Gilfert, George 

Manacheril, Ivana Ilic, Dr. Edith Pendleton, and Mike Chiacchiero.

Consultant’s visit – The group discussed Mary Stuart Hunter’s productive visit and 

indicated that they would like for her to continue working with us on the QEP. 

Hopefully Dr. Hunter can return in April to work with us.

Scott VanSelow provided an update on critical thinking and indicated that he has 

recorded training materials in critical thinking for faculty and will place them on the 

web. A discussion followed concerning the other three cornerstone pieces of the QEP 

and it was decided that the sub-committees would meet to develop a working definition 

of each cornerstone and report back to the committee in two weeks. Student learning 

outcomes could then be finalized.

Logo Update- the Cornerstone logo should be finalized this week.  The QEP newsletter 

was distributed to all.



Student learning outcomes – sub-committees -  Once the definitions of each 

cornerstone are in place, the sub-committees will meet and refine the student learning 

outcomes for the course.

Other – Scott VanSelow will provide a demonstration on the web of the critical thinking 

training materials available to faculty. 


